
This has honestly been the worst thing we've ever done. Our streets are littered with people on drugs, 
none of we which are getting help or want it. We have become the place to come because drugs are 
legal and the police have their hands tied.  
We had a homeless camp dealing drugs right next to us and the park we live next to.  They put a white t-
shirt on a cone to let their friends know they had drugs.  Finality, they were run out of the area but only 
to another one. This is so unacceptable in so many ways.  Where is all the $$$ that was taken from other 
areas to give to this cause.  It is 100000000x worse than it was before and yet so much $$$$$ was given 
to make it better.  Not only does this need to be repealed, all that $$$ needs to be accounted for. 
On a personal note, I have a son with autism.  He walks and takes Trimet. He would be unaware if he 
came in contact with dealing drugs, taking drugs, overdosing from drugs and all the crime that comes 
from it. He could walk into something and get hurt or worse. As a state, we need to take our power back 
and put an end to this measure before we have no state left! 
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